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                                                                                                                 Friday 8th March 2024 

NEWSLETTER                                                                                                                                  

 
 

BEST CLASS ATTENDANCE 
Congratulations to and 7 Yew 98%, 1 Larch 98% and 4 Poplar 99% who won Best Class 
Attendance this week. Well done! The overall school attendance for this week is 95%. 
 
 
 
WELL DONE!  
A huge well done to Lucas Barnett who came 6th representing England in a Cross Country 
Competition. 
A huge well done to an ex pupil at Devonshire Park who is representing Wirral Grammar 
School for Girls , playing at Wembley Stadium after going through to the final of a national 
competition. 
 
 
 
ST STEPHENS CHURCH 
Foundation 2 and Years 1 to 6 and staff will be going to St Stephens Church on 28th March 
at 10 a.m.  
Everyone is welcome at the church but due to the number of children, they will all need to 
be seated before parents take their own seats. 
 
 
 
30 HOUR NURSERY PLACES 
We are looking into expanding our current nursery provision from 15 hours a week to 30 

hours a week.  The first step in this process is to consult with our parents and potential 

future parents in order to assess the viability and understand other possible impacts. 

We would be grateful if you could spread the word amongst our local community so we can 

try to gauge the level of interest. 

All parents are entitled to 15 hours of free childcare (for 3 and 4 year olds) and working 

parents (who work a minimum of 16 hours a week) are entitled to 30 free hours.  Further 

information and an eligibility checker can be found at:  



 

                          

 

 

https://www.gov.uk/check-eligible-free-childcare-if-youre-working 

 

 If you, or someone you know, are looking for a nursery place starting in September 2024 or 

January 2025, please call into the office to pick up an application form.  In the meantime, if 

you have any questions, please call the office on 0151 608 9243 to discuss or call in to 

reception. 
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